Canterbury Earthquake
Recovery Authority

3 April 2012

Church Property Trustees

e ]
Dear-

Dempolition of the Building at 2 Emmett Street, Christchurch.

Thank you for your demolition plan which you have submitted for approval for the demoliticn
of the building at 2 Emmett Street, Lot 178,179,180 DP 15482. This has now been approved
and commissioned in terms of the section 38 of the Canterbury Earthquake Recovery Act
2011 (CER Act).

For the avoidance of doubt, [ note the start date will be 4 April 2012, with completion not later
than 25 April 2012.

If you feel that you are unable to meet any of these requirements, please notify me at
demolitioncontracts@gcera.govt.nz within one working day of receipt of this letter, Further, if
demolitions do not proceed in accordance with the plan outlined above, CERA may take over
responsibility for the management of your building demoilition.

Please email the CERA  Demolition Project Management Office on
demoliticnspmo@cera.govt.nz before the works begin. Please quote job number C8492.

Yours sincerely

Warwick Isaacs
General Manager - Operations
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